
From: Meisner, Shawn FLNR:EX <Shawn.Meisner@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:22 AM 
To: Daniela Murphy <dmurphy@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Outhwaite, Jessica FLNR:EX <Jessica.Outhwaite@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: FW: bylaw referral 
 
Hello Daniela, 
 
West Coast Authorizations of the Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural 
Development has “no comment” to offer on the attached bylaw referral.  Overall West Coast 
Authorizations is supportive of the development of affordable housing opportunities. 
 
 
Shawn Meisner 
A/Resource Manager 
West Coast Authorizations 
Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development 
ph: 250-739-8196 
shawn.meisner@gov.bc.ca 
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